From: shirlee jellum <srjellum@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, November 4, 2022 3:14 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Plan 1 COLA

CAUTION:External email.

Please support a larger COLA for Plan 1 Retirees. They have been overlooked long enough and need a COLA that keeps
pace with inflation and that they can count on for years to come.

Thank you for your support of our most vulnerable retirees.

Shirlee Jellum

Unit 10 President

Columbia Gorge School Retirees Association

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



